SQG RE-NOTIFICATION REQUIRED IN

As the treatment, storage, or disposal facility (TSDF) helping manage your hazardous
waste, we want to ensure our customers are aware of recent regulatory changes that
impact small businesses. Under U.S. EPA’s Hazardous Waste Generator Improvements
Rule, small quantity generators (SQGs) are now required to re-notify every four years.
To satisfy this requirement, SQGs need to update their Notification of RCRA Subtitle C
Activities (Site Identification Form), also known as EPA Form 8700-12, or state
equivalent* by

September 1,

For more information and to see if this requirement is in effect in your state, contact
your state or EPA regional office. Additional information regarding hazardous waste
generation and applicable regulations can be found at www.epa.gov/hwgenerators.

*Note: Some states have electronic reporting options available for this notification.
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